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BEACH SCHOOL 

Beach School will begin on Tuesday 8th March 

for all children in Years 3 and 4. This will take 

place every Tuesday until Easter.  

The Children will be participating in a range of 

activities led by South Shields Surf School.  

The activities will all take place outdoors so 

please ensure your child comes to school with 

appropriate warm clothing for outdoor 

weather.  

All children will be taking part in their normal 

PE Lessons on Tuesday afternoon.  

 

Please make sure the consent form which was 

sent home is completed, signed and handed 

back into school. 

 

RED NOSE DAY 

Red Nose Day will take place on Friday 

18th March. We have red noses for sale 

in School for children to buy. These 

cost £1.50 each. 

Children can come to school in non-

uniform.  

In lieu of payment we kindly ask for 

donations for a tombola for a local 

charity called Sparcs for their autism 

acceptance events in April.  



 

 

                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

PARENTS EVENING 

A reminder that parents evening will 

take place on the 16th March for all 

children in Nursery-Year 6.  

A letter will be sent out with more 

details.  

SWIMMING  

A reminder for all parents of swimming 

days 

On Mondays we will take Year 3 in the 

afternoon.  

On Wednesdays we will take Years 1 & 2. 

This will be split into two groups and we 

will take half the class one week and half 

the next.  

Year 4 will continue to attend on a 

Thursday.  

Please ensure your child brings their 
swimming kit with them on the day. 

Children must bring a swimming costume 
(this must be a full costume, no bikinis), a 

towel and a bag to keep their kit in. 
Children can also bring a bottle of water 

and some fruit for after their swim if they 
would like to. 

 



 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

• Every Thursday – Swimming for Year 4  

• Every Monday – Swimming Year 3  

• Every Wednesday – Swimming Years 1 & 2   

• Tuesday 8th March (and every Tuesday until Easter ) – 

Beach School for Years 3 & 4 

• Wednesday 16th March – Parents Evening 

• Friday 18th March – Red Nose Day 

• Friday 13th May – 15th May 2022 – Dukeshouse Wood 

Residential Trip  

• 6th June – Bank Holiday – School Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

 


